
Dear Committee Chair, 
 
My name is Liz White.  I am a Director of Animal Alliance of Canada.   
 
I would like to appear at the meeting of the Community and Protective Services Committee this Tuesday 
to depute on the issue of the Reptilia Zoo. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Liz White 
Director, Animal Alliance of Canada 
416-462-9541 ext: 23 
 
www.animalalliance.ca 
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